City of Blanco

## Allocation of Votes-117.5

**BALLOT** 

RESOLUTION # 2023 - R - 014

## ELECTION-BLANCO COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2024-2025

WHEREAS, The City Council of the City of Blanco pursuant to the Texas Property Tax Code Section 6.03, the procedure to elect members to the Appraisal District Board; did, in a duly called meeting on November 14, 2023, cast its allocation of votes as follows:

CANDIDATE	NUMBER OF VOTES
Behrends, David	117.5
Boyd, Lynn	
Coleman, Shelton	
Counts, Lanny	
Fox, Janice	<del></del>
BE IT RESOLVED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF BLANCO this	
day of November, 2023.	Mayor Pro-Tem
ATTEST: Laurie Cassidy  Title: City Secretary	BLANCE BLANCE

## Blanco County Appraisal District

PO Box 338/615 N Nugent Ave Johnson City, TX 78636 830-868-4013 Fax 830-868-7330 info@blancocad.com

October 30, 2023

City of Blanco Attn: Mayor P.O. Box 750 Blanco, TX 78606

RE: Blanco CAD Board of Directors Election-Ballots

In accordance with the State Property Tax Code, Section 6.03:

The chief appraiser shall prepare a ballot, listing the candidates alphabetically according to the first letter in each candidate's surname, and shall deliver a copy of the ballot to the taxing unit that is entitled to vote.

The governing body of each taxing unit entitled to vote shall determine its vote <u>by resolution</u> and submit it to the Chief Appraiser.

The chief appraiser shall count the votes, declare the five candidates who receive the largest cumulative vote totals elected, and submit the results before December 31 to the governing body of each taxing unit in the district and to the candidates.

A resolution/ballot is enclosed for your vote in the election of the Blanco County Appraisal District Board of Directors. The calculation of the voting entitlements is also included for your convenience.

As stated above, results must be declared before December 31, so please submit your ballot to our office by December  $20^{th}$ , 2023. If you have any questions, please call our office. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Candice Fry

Chief Appraiser

Enclosures